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Marc Allred

From: Vicki Guess <Vicki.Guess@grayventures.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 2:31 PM

To: Chris.Leak@morganstanley.com

Cc: Marc Allred

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Neighborhood Concerns Regarding Rezoning Cases W-3600 and W-3601

Attachments: Letter of Concern Regarding Rezoning Cases W-3600 and W-3601.pdf

Dear City-County Planning Board, 

 

Per Anne Howell Gray and Robin Rhodes Howell (1031 Arbor Rd., Winston-Salem, NC 27104), please accept the a+ached 

le+er regarding the proposed rezoning cases W-3600 and W-3601 and the rezoning of PIN 6826-65-1638 from LO-L to 

GO-L. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Vicki Guess 

Assistant to the President 

GRAY FAMILY OFFICE 
4401 Northside Parkway, Suite 300 
Atlanta, Georgia 30327 
Phone:  678-371-4860 
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